
Terms & Conditions

Cows ‘n Cabs, the event presenters, and each of their subsidiaries and affiliates, are not responsible for 
any lost or stolen ticket or personal property.

ALL SALES FINAL; NO REFUNDS, NO EXCHANGES, NO REPLACEMENTS; RESALE. All events, 
prices, personalities, performances, venues, dates and times are subject to change without notice. All 
sales are final. This ticket will not be replaced, refunded or exchanged for any reason whatsoever.

AGE REQUIREMENTS All attendees must be 21 years of age or older. No children or infants in carriers 
or strollers, will be admitted. Please bring government-issued photo identification, such as driver’s license 
or passport, for proof of age. No exceptions.

NO PETS ALLOWED. ONLY SERVICE ANIMALS PERMITTEDService animals are defined as dogs that 
are individually trained to do work or perform tasks for people with disabilities. For more information, 
please refer to the U.S. Department of Justice.

INCLEMENT WEATHER/OTHER LOSS Cows ‘n Cabs, The 4R Foundation Inc, and each of their 
subsidiaries and affiliates, accept no responsibility, financial or otherwise, for event cancellation or 
interruption because of inclement weather or other acts beyond their control. Cows ‘n Cabs The 4R 
Foundation Inc., and each of their subsidiaries are not responsible for lost or stolen articles at the event. 

ASSUMPTION OF RISK/RELEASE By using this ticket to attend and/or attending any event, activity or 
venue at Cows ‘n Cabs, the holder assumes all risks and liabilities associated with attending and 
otherwise participating in the Event, which will include events and activities of various presenters and 
exhibitors (the “Partners”.) The Attendee may not recover damages from any individual or company 
associated with the Cows ‘n Cabs (including, without limitation, Cows ‘n Cabs, their partners, and their 
respective parent companies, subsidiaries and affiliates, and their respective employees, officers, 
directors, contractors, agents, and representatives (collectively, “Releasees”)). AND RELEASES AND 
HOLDS HARMLESS the Releasees from and against any injury to any person or damage to or loss of 
any property resulting from any of the activities pertaining, directly or indirectly to Cows ‘n Cabs (or any 
portion thereof). 

RESPONSIBLE BEHAVIOR AND CONSUMPTION OF PRODUCTS As responsible members of the 
community, Cows ‘n Cabs, recognizes the concern about drinking and driving, boating, bicycling, walking, 
and operating or controlling other modes of transportation, and its policy to encourage responsible 
consumption of products. If Holder cannot safely operate a motor vehicle or bicycle, or walk, then Holder 
must use an alternate form of transportation. Due to the sheer number of Cows ‘n Cabs attendees, 
neither the Event Organizers nor the representatives of any Cows ‘n Cabs venue can ensure that all 
attendees who intend to drive are capable of driving. Accordingly, Holder agrees to release, indemnify 
and hold harmless Organizer Representatives and the Event venue, as appropriate, from any liability 
related thereto.

Consuming raw or undercooked meat, poultry, seafood, shellfish, or eggs may increase your risk of 
foodborne illness, Cows ‘n Cabs makes no claims to cater to those with strict dietary restrictions or food 
allergies. 



Holder agrees to act in an orderly and safe manner, to act in compliance with and obey all laws, 
regulations, and rules, while attending and while leaving Cows ‘n Cabs, and not to disrupt Cows ‘n Cabs 
or others’ enjoyment of the Cows ‘n Cabs. 

RIGHT TO USE YOUR NAME, VOICE, IMAGE AND LIKENESS By using this ticket, Holder hereby 
grants Cows ‘n Cabs and their affiliates and licensees the irrevocable, transferable, perpetual right and 
license to record (by photograph, film, tape, aural devices and any other method or device) the Holder’s 
name, voice, image and likeness while at the Event (the “Recordings”) and publish, print, display, or use 
such Recordings for any and all purposes, in any and all media now known or hereafter devised. 

HEALTH + SAFETY An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public space where people 
are present. By attending Cows ‘n Cabs, you expressly agree to comply with any and all rules and safety 
guidelines put in place by the event organizers, and voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to 
COVID-19, waiving all claims and potential claims against the event organizers and their affiliated 
companies relating to such risks. 

CODE OF CONDUCT Holder acknowledges that, in addition to other Event’s rules and requirements, the 
Event has put in place preventative measures and rules to reduce the risk of spread of COVID-19; all of 
them set forth in the Event’s Code of Conduct below. All attendees (including ticket holders, sponsors, 
speakers, media, exhibitors and other participants) must abide by the aforementioned Event’s Code of 
Conduct at all times. Anyone found to be in violation of any of such terms will be asked to immediately 
leave the Event, without refund.

PURPOSE We believe that the Event should be enjoyed by all attendees. As such, we are committed to 
providing a safe and welcoming environment for all. We invite all sponsors, speakers, attendees, media, 
exhibitors and other participants to help us realize a safe and positive event experience for everyone.

EXPECTED BEHAVOR Please be courteous and respectful to those around you and refrain from 
behavior that interferes with others’ ability to enjoy the Cows ‘n Cabs. Refrain from demeaning, 
discriminatory or harassing behavior and speech. Be mindful of your surroundings and of your fellow 
participants. Alert event organizers if you notice a dangerous situation or someone in distress. Attendees 
shall comply with all requests from Festival staff regarding operational and emergency procedures. Wear 
your bracelet and/or badge, if one is provided to you, at all times while at the event or event venues.

UNACCEPTABLE BEHAVIOR Unacceptable behavior will not be tolerated whether by an attendee, 
media, speaker, volunteer, organizer, venue staff, partner, sponsor, or exhibitor. Please be advised that 
any guest(s) can be removed from the event at any time at the event organizer’s discretion. Should you 
be asked to leave, you will not receive a refund. Anyone asked to stop unacceptable behavior is expected 
to immediately comply. If anyone is found to be engaging in unacceptable behavior, the event organizers 
may take any action they deem appropriate, up to and including expulsion from the event without warning 


